
 

 

 

www.mybostonuk.com Like us on Facebook:       Follow us on Twitter: 
www.visitbostonuk.com         Boston Borough Council @bostonboro 

9 October 2020 
 
Mr John Merrett 
John Merrett Architecture 
Highfield 
South Road 
Tetford 
Nr Horncastle 
LN9 6QB 

Application No: B/20/0266 

Case Officer: Simon Eldred 

 
 
Dear Mr Merrett, 
 
 
Change of use from 5 bed House of Multiple Occupancy to 4 bedsit flats comprising 
minor alterations at ground, first & second floors to include installation of new 
lightweight partition walls and formation of 4 new door openings at 2, Skirbeck Road, 
Boston, PE21 6DA 
 
Further to the e-mail received in the Planning Department on 7 October 2020 from Mr Alistair 
Arundell regarding the application for Full Planning Permission at the above location.  I write 
to inform you that, as per the instructions, the application has now been filed away as being 
withdrawn. 
 
If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact that case officer.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mike Gildersleeves  
Growth Manager 
 
We can provide this information in other languages and formats for example, in large 

print, in Braille or on CD.  Please phone 01205 314200. 

 


